
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 7, 2022 
 
 

AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Airport Commission Draft Budget for Fiscal Years 2022-2023 and 2023-24 
 
At its regularly scheduled meeting on January 18, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. via teleconference, 
the Airport Commission will receive public input regarding the development and 
priorities for the Fiscal Years 2022/23 and 2023/24 operating budgets. All members of 
the public are welcome to attend the meeting. Any person who attends will have the 
opportunity to provide two minutes of oral public comments. Any member of the public 
may request written materials or provide written comments to the Airport Commission in 
advance of the meeting by emailing AirportCommissionSecretary@flysfo.com or calling  
650-821-5042. 
  
At a special meeting on February 8, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. via teleconference, the Airport 
Commission will consider approval of the proposed Airport Commission budget for the 
next two fiscal years before it is submitted to the Mayor and the Controller’s Office. By 
June 1, the Mayor will send the Board of Supervisors a complete budget for City 
departments and agencies, including the Airport Commission. The Board of Supervisors 
will hold additional public hearings on the proposed City budget in June, with additional 
opportunities for public comment, before adopting a final budget on or about August 1. 
 
 
 
 

(Original signed by: Kantrice Ogletree) 
Kantrice Ogletree 
Commission Secretary 
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